
August 29, 2005

Michael T. Ryan, Chairman
Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC  20555 

SUBJECT: LETTER REGARDING THE LICENSING OF HYDRO RESOURCES, INC.'S IN
SITU LEACH URANIUM MINE  

Dear Mr. Ryan: 

          In a letter to you, dated May 10, 2005, Carol Kelly expressed concerns about the location

of uranium mining facilities, nuclear power plants, and nuclear waste disposal facilities.  By

memorandum dated July 25, 2005, you forwarded Ms. Kelly’s letter to me for appropriate

action.  Enclosed is the staff’s letter, responding to Ms. Kelly’s concerns.

Sincerely

/RA Martin J. Virgilio Acting For/

Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director 
  for Operations

Enclosure:  Letter to C. Kelly from J. Strosnider
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